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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2009 11:02 AM
To: 'jaleesa hazzard'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Plucky's Liquor - 6415 International Blvd. Oakland, CA  94621

Dear Ms. Hazzard and Ms. Campbell, 
 
Thank you for the information regarding your property.  An additional Unauthorized Release Form from you is not 
necessary since Atlantic Richfield Company (ARCO) has already submitted the form.  We look forward to ARCO’s 
work plan submittal. 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding your property. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: jaleesa hazzard [mailto:jaleesahazzard@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2009 10:43 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Plucky's Liquor - 6415 International Blvd. Oakland, CA 94621 

 

Dear  Mr. Khatri,  
 

This letter is to inform you that we have been contacted by Atlantic Richfield Co. 
regarding Fuel Leak Case # RO0002982 at our property at 6415 International Blvd.  

They informed us that they would be performing the required investigation, borings and 
monitoring at the property resulting from the tanks that they installed  at the property. 

They also informed us they would be sending the technical work plan and have already 

submitted an Underground Storage Tank Unauthorized Release form required in this 
matter.  We have granted BP an Access Agreement to perform this work.  Please advise 

whether we are still required to submit another Underground Storage Tank Unauthorized 
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Release Form.  Our contact at BP is Mr. Paul Supple, Environmental Business Manager, 

Atlantic Richfield Corporation.  He can be reached at (925) 275-3801. 
 

Please advise if there is any further action required on our behalf as the co-owners of 
this property.  Thank you in advance for your response. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Jaleesa Hazzard and Tracey Campbell 

Co-owners  
 
 
323-702-3227 cell 
323-735-3513 office/fax 
 
jaleesahazzard@gmail.com 
 


